
The Nebraska School Nurse Association (NSNA) and the Central
Nebraska School Nurse Association (CNSNA) are hosting the annual
School Health Conference on June 9, 10, & 11, 2024 in Kearney, NE!

Each year, the conference planning committee collects themed gift
baskets from our community partners to auction at the conference.

The money raised help keep conference costs low.

If you or your organization would be interested in donating a basket,
please fill out the following survey:

Questions or additional comments may be sent to: 
Jessica Truman at Jessica.Truman@ops.org

We are so grateful for any donation received. Thank you in advance
for your consideration.

Basket Silent Auction


